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This week’s SUPERKIDS! Reception: Makhi and Premaja 

Year 1:  Lorenzo and Mohamed F 

Year 2:  Mohamed B and Hassan 

Year 3:  Anta and Mohamed 

Year 4:  Toyina and Fahad 

Year 5:  Mohamed and Yaasir 

Year 6:  Jake and Leon 

 

Hello everyone 

I was very proud of our school this week when Councillor Claire Hiscott – who is 

Bristol City Council’s Cabinet Member for Education and Skills - came to visit. She 

had a tour of the school and met with some children. She was impressed with 

their enthusiasm and their ambition. The children asked her some really 

interesting questions about her role as a politician and were a real credit to the 

school and their families. 
 

This week we also held two follow up meetings following our ‘Connected Schools’ 

event in November. The first looked at creating a team of people who can work as 

cultural ambassadors across the city . The second was looking at chilli growing as a 

potential business. More news on these exciting projects to follow, but if you 

would like to get involved, please do speak to me at school. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has  

already offered to bring food to  

share for our Hannah More  

birthday celebration next Thursday.  

Please speak to Mr Webster or  

Ruth if you can help! 

 
Best wishes 
Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher. 

Councillor Claire Hiscott visits Hannah More! 



Some children are arriving late 

in the mornings. This means 

that important learning is lost! 

Teaching time is important so 

PLEASE support us by being on 

time for school every day.  
 

Arriving 15 minutes late every 

day is the same as being 

absent for 2 weeks a year! 

New course for Year 1 and 2 parents and 
children! 

Understanding feelings, exploring stories, 
playing with numbers. 

Last chance to join - this Wednesday at 2pm 



Every Thursday! All welcome! 

Younger children must have 

an adult with them.  

Please explore Bug 

Club with your child! 

Speak to teachers if 

there are any 

remaining log-in 

issues! 

We are delighted that At-Bristol have 

offered us some family workshops, 

aimed at people on low incomes. You 

could also get free membership for 

you and your children!  If you would 

really love an opportunity like this, 

Are you looking for a reading and writing course? 

 If so, come and do a short test at school. 

Wednesday 1st February 9-12. 

The course will be free for people on a means-tested benefit. 

 

Please collect Sainsbury’s 

vouchers for us! 




